
Dear Students, 

As we embark on a new school year, we want to take a moment to share our positive behavior 

expectations with you. Our goal is to foster a safe and respectful learning environment for 

everyone. 

Behavior Expectations: 

• Respect: Treat others with kindness and consideration. 

• Responsibility: Take ownership of your actions and their consequences. 

• Communication: Use polite and constructive language at all times. 

• Cooperation: Work together with your peers to create a supportive community. 

• Safety: Keep yourself and others safe in all situations. 

We believe that by following these expectations, we can create a positive atmosphere where 

everyone can thrive. Let's work together to make this school year the best one yet! 

Best Regards, 

Your School Administration 


